
General Manager’s Report 
Plum Valley Heights Subdistrict of Roxborough Water and Sanitation District 

April 21, 2021 
 
Operations: 

• Facilities Relocation Agreement finalized, but Sterling Ranch has not completed the tie-in for 
interim service to Filing 4 yet. 

• All properties Plum Valley Heights subdivision have paid the SDC and connected to the system. 
• Valley View Christian Church has requested information related to including the church in the 

Subdistrict.  
 


